
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

  
     
In the Matter of the Application of Ameren )  
Transmission Company of Illinois for a )  
Certificate of Public Convenience and   )  File No. EA-2021-0087  
Necessity to Construct, Install, Own,   ) 
Operate, Maintain, and Otherwise Control   ) 
And Manage a 138 kV Transmission Line ) 
And associated Facilities in Perry and   ) 
Cape Girardeau Counties, Missouri ) 
 
 

NOTICE OF COMMUNICATION  
 
Issue Date:  December 29, 2020  
 

This notice is being filed on behalf of Chairman Ryan Silvey, who either received 

or viewed emails and a letter from Wanda Mehrhoff on behalf of Representative Tom 

Hannegan, on December 28, 2020. Since the correspondence can be considered an 

extra-record communication under Commission Rule 20 CSR 4240-4.030, notice of the 

contact is hereby given.  

A copy of the emails and letter are attached to this notice. This notice is given 

pursuant to Commission Rule 20 CSR 4240-4.030(2).  

 

  
   
Chairman Ryan Silvey,  

Missouri Public Service Commission 
Dated this 29th day of December, 2020.  
 
 

 


